
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Monthly Progress Report 
 
The need for repairs have picked up slightly with the 

warmer weather starting to creep up on us. We have 

repaired and replaced several valves and hydrants along 

with some water main breaks, which have popped up this 

past month. We also completed 10 new service taps and 

ran about 20 service calls, helping the residents of 

Kirkwood with their service line related issues. Our 

Manchester main relocations are still going good with us 

completing 3 of the 7. One more will be completed by the 

first week of June. 

Did You Know? 

Did you know that the water department has a Support 

Services side and a Distribution Side? Support Services 

takes care of all your pumps, storage tanks, towers, meter 

and service line issues, along with checking water quality 

weekly using strict guidelines to ensure the best possible 

water quality. Water Distribution performs and oversees 

the repair, maintenance and installations of all water 

valves, fire hydrants and the miles upon miles of water 

mains throughout the city. 

Upcoming Projects 

We are preparing for a new water main installation that 

will be taking place starting in June on Grand Ave. We are 

excited to get this project underway and hope to have it 

completed in about 90 days.   

N Clay Ave – Valve Installs  

 

 

 

 

 

Mariedale Ct – New Hydrant  

Spotlight 

Tony Cook is a Leadman with 

the department and has been 

with the City going on 9 years 

now.  Besides being a dedicated 

husband and father, Tony likes 

to go riding whether it’s on a 

mountain bike or 4-wheeler. 
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